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Charlestown  

Community  

Primary School 

You must be in school 
each day for 8.45am! 

Friday 22nd March 2024 

 

 

Charlestown’s Amazing 
Athletes! 

 
Last Friday, our Inclusion sports team took 
part in an athletics festival at The Regional 

Area. All of the children had an amazing 
time taking part in a variety of activities. 

We are extremely proud of how well they 
represented the school. Well done to them 

all. 
Nursery Admissions 

 
We are currently offering nursery places for 

children that are 3 years old before 31st                
August. 

This is for a September start. 
Please visit our school website to place your 
child's name down. please share with friends 

and Family  
Thank you!  

www.charlestown.manchester.sch.uk 
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Important 

dates for 

next week 

Book fair in school  

School closes for Easter 

From Monday 25th March 

Thursday 28th March 

Attendance 

  Nursery 2 are the attendance 

stars for last week! 

Stars of the Week 

Sam (Team 12), Neel (Team 11),                

Deontae (Team 10), Adriano (Team 9),                     

Michael (Team 8), Madison  (Team 7),                                    

Lilah (Team 6),Violet (Team 5),                                    

Hussein (Team 4), Nathan (Team 3),                                         

Trinity (Team 2), Ayomide (Team 1),                                  

Aria (Rec 1), Rojee (Rec 2),                                           

Navaiah (Nur 1), Bella Rose (Nur 2). 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you to those of you who have attended our 
SEN drop-ins so far.   

Here are the dates for the next ones: 
Fri 3rd May 

Fri 7th June and  
Fri 5th July 

All sessions begin at 8.45 and finish at 10.15 -   
you do not need to attend the whole session, call in 

when it is convenient for you.  

Remarkable Reception Writing! 

We have been blown away by our 
Reception writers again this week. 
Their writing is outstanding and we 

just had to show them off on the 
newsletter! 

 

Next Week! 

Book Swap Day! Coming soon!  
Keep an eye out for more information 

after the Easter break!  
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